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 Objection

Comments Virgin land that has taken 100s of years to develop will be destroyed in a few years. The impact on 
the infrastructure is going to be far reaching to this rural idle.  
Having lived and now a  land owner in Loxwood for 50 years, I am deeply concerned about the 
industrialisation of this peaceful, environmentally valuable land and the associated heavy traffic that 
will be generated. I am aware that the previous local brickwork was small and for local use, indeed my 
degree thesis was entitled 'The Economic Impact on Sussex of the development of Brickworks'. As a 
result of this I know that more commercial sites with modern infrastructure and communications exist 
within the area. Or is it just to get a recycling plant?
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